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I have been an off-road motorcyclist for 40 years and have gradually seen riding areas disappear and at 
the present time people in Sydney have to travel for about 2 hours to reach a State Forest where they can 
do their sport legally. I ride with lots of people from all walks of life and all ages and we do recognise the 
need for quiet bikes and avoidance of fragile areas and we are all registered and licenced. We have the 
right to use our land responsibly, as we are the ones who pay for it. 
 


